
 

 

 

      
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
ELECTROENCEPHALOGRAM (EEG) MONITORING SERVICES RFP 

 
 

 
Broward Health has postponed the Oral presentations and Scoring Part B Meeting for the 
Electroencephalogram (EEG) Monitoring Services RFP. The new date and time will be 
posted at least 72 hours prior to the public meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, you may email bids@browardhealth.org.  
 
 
 
 
Notification Announcement Date:         March 8, 2023 
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